
   

 

University of South Florida St. Petersburg 
POLICE CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

Timely Warning Notice 
January 16, 2019 

 
BICYCLE THEFT INCIDENT 

 

 

On Monday, January 14th, at about 9 AM, the person seen in the photos below is alleged to have stolen 
this bicycle from the front of the Student Life Center, 131 6th Avenue South. 
 
If you have any information regarding this person or you observe him in the area of the university 
campus, please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 
For additional information regarding bicycle safety and protection, please review the UPD website at 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/bike-safety-and-protection/. 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
Remember If You See Something Say Something 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/see-it-say-it/   
 
In compliance with the Clery Act, all Timely Warning/Crime Alert Bulletins 
are posted on the UPD website, at the following link: 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/crime-information/crime-
updates/ 
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